
You're Invited to Our Charity Bridge 

Tournament! 

Dear Bridge Enthusiast, 

We are excited to invite you to participate in our annual Charity Bridge Tournament. 

Date: Saturday, March 15, 2024 

Time: 2:00 PM - 6:00 PM 

Location: Community Center Hall, 123 Bridge St, Anytown, USA 

This year's tournament will benefit The Hope Foundation, helping families in need. Join us for 

an afternoon of fun, friendly competition, and the opportunity to support a great cause! 

Prizes will be awarded for the top three teams, and refreshments will be served. 

Please RSVP by March 1, 2024, to secure your spot. 

Contact: Jane Doe  

Email: jane@example.com  

Phone: (123) 456-7890 

We look forward to seeing you! 

Warm regards, 

The Bridge Tournament Committee 


